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To the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board:

On behalf of the Region of Peel, it is my pleasure to send words of thanks
and congratulations on the 100%™ anniversary of the Toronto Regional Real
Estate Board (TRREB). For a century, your membership has helped people in
the GTA say the words that have such profound meaning to families, “We’re
home.” In doing so, you not only help clients fulfil their own dreams of
homeownership, you help fuel the growth of communities and create
opportunity for so many others.

As one of Canada’s fastest-growing municipal regions, we benefit greatly
from the expertise and insight that TRREB brings to the table in shaping a
sustainable, prosperous future for Peel. Thank you for all the many ways
that TRREB and its membership help people in Peel to find the home they
love and build a rewarding life.

Kindest personal régards,

Ne—d,

Nando lannicca
Regional Chair & Chief Executive Officer

nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca  peelregion.ca



